
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St. Bernard Christian Academy 
Sweatpants Order Form 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 

We are offering SBCA sweatpants for purchase. The sweatpants may be worn by both boys 
and girls in grades 4 through 9, rather than wearing SBCA gym shorts for PE. The sweatpants may 
also be worn by girls under their uniform jumper or skirt on cold days. SBCA sweatpants are not 
mandatory.  

 
The sweatpants are $15.00. If you would like to purchase a pair of SBCA navy blue sweatpants, 

please complete the form below. Return the form with cash or check made payable to SBCA. All order 
forms are due no later than Tuesday, November 10, 2020.  
 
 
Student Name: _________________________ 
 
Size: (Circle) 
 

YS    AS    AXL 
YM    AM    AXXL 
YL    AL 

 
 
 
Quantity: __________________    Amount: _____________________ 

 
 

 
 
 
  


